On Tuesday June 3, Three Selectmen inspected the Wildwood Campground owned by the George St. John family.

Building permits were approved for Stephen Malynowski, Walter & Lucille Fales

(2) . They explained that eventually they plan to convert the barn to a house
and convert the existing house into a barn. (Their permit was to build a barn).

The second permit was for approval to relocate sheds.

A Driveway permit was approved for Kenneth malandrine and a Pistol Permit was issued to Richard Warnock, Jr.

John Bunting came in for more Road names to be approved. He explained that when the time comes for the road names to be assigned, everyone will receive a postcard from the telephone Co. which they will be asked to return with the accepted name of the road on which they live. The Telephone Co. will do this correction free of charge for this one time. They request a letter from the Selectmen describing the work done by the Fire Department in naming all roads in New Boston and allowing all and any changes.

Police Chief Ballou and William Forest came in with the plans for remodeling the Depot building.

At *x 7:00 pm, the Selectmen met with Ella Daniels to further discuss changes to*xxxx the original agreement between the Daniels's and the Roard of Selectmen regarding the side entry to the Fire House.

On Tuesday June 3, Three Selectmen inspected the Wildwood Campground owned by the George St. John family.

Building permits were approved for Stephen Malynowski, Walter & Lucille Fales

(2) . They explained that eventually they plan to convert the barn to a house

and convert the existing house into a barn. (Their permit was to build a barn).

The second permit was for approval to relocate sheds.

A Driveway permit was approved for Kenneth malandrino and a Pistol Permit was issued to Richard Warnock, Jr.

John Bunting came in for more Road names to be approved. He explained that when the time comes for the road names to be assigned, everyone will receive a postcard from the telephone Co. which they will be asked to return with the accepted name of the road on which they live. The Telephone Co. will do this correction free of charge for this one time. They request a letter from the Selectmen describing the work done by the Fire Department in naming all roads in New Boston and allowing all and any changes.

Police Chief Ballou and William Forest came in with the plans for remodeling the Depot building.

At ix 7:00 pm, the Selectmen met with Ella Daniels to further discuss changes toxinx the original agreement between the Daniels's and the Roard of Selectmen regarding the side entry to the Fire House.